
 
 
August 21, 2017 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Last time buy notice for existing TE5 392 Red Phosphorous Fuse Series  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This is a Last Time Buy notice regarding the existing TE5 392 Red Phosphorous Fuse Series. As 
stated in the attached PNC, dated July 20th, 2017, last time buy date for the existing product (containing 
Red Phosphorous) is on or before November 10th, 2017. The last shipment of the current parts will be 
on or before December 27th, 2017.  If you wish to place any additional orders for the exiting product, 
please do so on or before November 10th, 2017. Any orders placed after this date will be fulfilled with 
the Red Phosphorous Free version of this product. 
 
Please refer to the attached PCN for additional details.   
 

 
Affected Part Numbers: 

 
39202808260 39211250440 39212001000 39214000075 

39208000000 39211258000 3921200K000 39214000230 

39208000075 39211600000 39212500000 39214000440 

39208000440 39211600075 3921250000A 39215000000 

39211000000 39211600440 39212500075 39215000075 

39211000075 39212000000 39212500440 39215000440 

39211000440 39212000075 39213150000 39216300000 

3921100076B 39212000100 39213150075 39216300075 

39211250000 39212000440 39213150440 39216300440 

39211250075 3921200076B 39214000000  

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me or your Littelfuse representative. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Eva Jelezova 
Global Product Management, EBU 
ejelezova@Littelfuse.com 
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